
MEET MISS PUIG AND MS. LARINO  
We are so excited to be your 4th grade teachers!  

It is going to be a new year full of new friends, new adventures, and new discoveries.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

IN OUR CLASSROOM 
You are cared about. We value your ideas, thoughts, and actions. You have unique 
talents and strengths, and we cannot wait for you to share them with us and your 
classmates. You will bring so much to our class, and we can’t wait to meet you! 
 

CONTACT  US 
We look forward to working together to help your child meet his or her greatest 
potential! We can be reached through email at​ ​ashley.puig@edison.k12.nj.us​ ​and 
priscilla.larino@edison.k12.nj.us​. 
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